
 
 

 

 

Guidelines regarding the Coronavirus at Bladins Foundation 
This information was last updated on the 13th of March 2020 at 16.00.  

 

Bladins School Foundation is closely following the development and information about the            

spread of the Coronavirus. Due to the new guidelines from the Public Health Authority, we               

have now updated our guidelines. 

 

These guidelines apply to all preschool children, all students in compulsory and upper             

secondary school, as well as all employees at Bladins School. The guidelines are also              

continuously updated according to the recommendations of the Public Health Authority, the            

Swedish National Agency for Education and the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 

 

Guidelines for all children, students and employees at Bladins  
These guidelines apply to everyone who visits and/or works at all school units at Bladins,               

including guardians.  

 

● If you have symptoms of respiratory infection, even mild cold and/or flu symptoms,             

you should stay at home and call in sick for yourself and/or your child. If symptoms                

occur during the school or work day, you should go home without delay. Employees              

must contact their line manager.  

● You should remain at home until you have been completely symptom-free for 24             

hours.  

 

Employee information: 

The Government decided on March 11th, 2020 to temporarily cancel the “qualifying sick day”              

(karensdag), for the first day of sickness. This means that as of today sick pay will be paid                  

from the first day of sickness. 

 

Guidelines for drop off/pick up at Bladins Grundskola and BISM 
We ask all guardians to avoid entering the schools in connection with drop off/pick up. Please                

leave/collect your children by the school entrance. There will be extra staff at each entrance               

to facilitate this. 

 

 
 
Besöksadress Postadress Telefon  
Själlandstorget 1 Box 20093 Växel 040-98 79 70 Org.nr  846001-0948 www.bladins.se 
Malmö 200 74 Malmö Bg nr.   260-8511 info@bladins.se 

 



 
Guidelines for scheduled staff travels and school trips  
Bladins conforms to the precautionary principle, which means that we for the time being will               

cancel all school trips. For planned staff trips please turn to your line manager.  

 

If you have any questions please email ​info@bladins.se  
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